
revisions 01-08

Listed below are corrections and clarifications for projects included in the Kentucky Transportation 
Cabinet's Procurement Bulletin for Engineering and Related Services, Bulletin No. 2001-08 dated 
February 13, 2001. 

Location Maps - Please click on the underlined text to view the project location maps. 

 

 

QUESTIONS:  We are seeking clarification on Item No. 4-125.0 advertised in Bulletin 2001-08. The project schedule 
milestones shows an environmental assessment and final EA/FONSI on pages 1 and 2, but an environmental overview by the 
Department is shown on page 3. There is no mention of pre-qualification requirements for environmental on the project. This 
project is Federally funded and on new alignment, which normally indicates that environmental is by the Consultant.

We think that the northern terminus of the project at Ky. 55 may be Hendrickson Drive rather that Henderson Drive. We could 
find no Henderson Drive in the area.

ANSWERS:  This project will require an Environmental Assessment. It was my intention that the E.A. done by the project 
consultant.

The correct name of the street is HENDRICKSON DRIVE

 

James C. Grider, P.E., Director 
Division of Professional Services 
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet 
(502) 564-4555 

Revised: Thursday, May 17, 2001
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